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Monday, 12th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

RE: Wednesdays after half-term 

 

I write with information regarding the school week after the autumn half-term break. 

When we return on Monday, 2nd November 2020, Wednesday afternoons will return to the normal finish time of 

3pm.  

This means school will open from 8.30am every morning and end at 3pm every day. 

Enhanced cleaning is an important part of our protective measures and will take place before and after school each 

day. 

Thank you for your support during this first term of return to school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kelly Martin  

Head of School 

 

 

 
 

 

 


